
  

Prince Henry's Grammar School 
Farnley Lane, 

Otley, 
West Yorkshire 

LS21 2BB  
T: (01943) 463524 | F: (01943) 850978 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are pleased to invite all Year 13 students to the Year 13 Prom which will take place on 
Wednesday 26th June 2024 at The Village Hotel, Headingley. 
 
The prom package we have secured includes: 
 

• A private venue and available bar 

• Red carpet arrival  

• Buffet style meal  

• A DJ and Disco  
 
The full cost of a ticket will be £27. To secure your child’s place, we require a £12 deposit to be 
paid by the 27th January 2024. This should preferably be paid online through Scopay, however 
the finance office is able to accept cash and cheques. There is also an option to pay the full 
balance.  
 
If your child is wanting to attend prom it is crucial that the deposit is paid by the 27th January as 
we need to confirm numbers for the venue.  
 
Just to clarify, only PHGS students in Year 13 are invited to the venue. 
 
Any questions please don’t hesitate to email info@princehenrys.co.uk.   
 
Thanks, 
 
The Senior Students  
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